Mission Partner prayer and update 23 February 2025 News from the Garden Route Children's Trust

A recent report by our largest beneficiary, the e'Pap Children's Feeding Project in Knysna, explains the difference e'Pap (funded there in large part by the generosity of our supporters) makes to the lives of the children:

"The beginning of a year always brings evidence of malnourished children enrolling at our pre-schools. There are always children with runny noses and other signs of malnutrition. Our confident expectation is that within a month or two of daily e'Pap breakfasts, these children will be looking much healthier, runny noses gone and little faces bright and eager to learn."



Please pray for God's guidance and wisdom for the GRCT trustees particularly as we discuss our

strategy and fundraising in detail at our next meeting, for our partners and the volunteers in South Africa and for good health (both physical and emotional) for the children and their families.

Thank you to all at St Andrew's for your faithful support of our work. We so appreciate it!

